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Aalborg University’s Working Environment Award

Each year at AAU’s annual occupational health and safety (OHS) conference, AAU’s Working Environment Award is presented to the person(s) who have made a unique effort to improve the working environment or prevent job dissatisfaction at AAU. 
Please nominate the person(s) you think would be deserving of this award and briefly describe why they deserve to receive the award at the OHS conference on 23 November 2021.

	Which person/group of people would you like to nominate to receive this year’s Working Environment Award?

	


	Describe the specific efforts they have made

	


	Describe the improvement(s) their efforts have created

	


	Describe why you think this particular effort stands out in comparison to general occupational health and safety activities

	




	Your name:

	



Send your nomination to: Arbejdsmiljoesektion@adm.aau.dk
[bookmark: _GoBack]Deadline for nominations: 25 June 2021
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